
 

World book day 

My most favourite day of the year! 

On Thursday 3rd March we invite you to dress 

your child as a character from one of their 

much loved books. 

So from hungry caterpillars to muggles (those 

that aren’t keen to dress up can come as a 

muggle), Belle and Harry Potter – the school 

will be transformed into a literary masterpiece 

of characters that are brought alive within the 

pages of a book. 

We will have all manner of activities planned 

for this day. 

We can’t wait to see all of the characters that 

will spring through our doors. 

 

Dates for your diary: 

17.01.22 After school clubs begin 

15.02.22 Valentine’s disco in the hall – details 

to follow 

21.02.22 Half term 

28.02.22 PD day – school will be closed to 

pupils. 

3.03.22 World Book Day 

14.03.22 Fire service to visit school about Road 

Safety Awareness. 

18.03.22 Red Nose Day 

 

Head’s Lines 
 

 

Friday 11th February 2022  

VALENTINE’S DISCO 

Issue: 20 

COVID 

The government do not require face masks to be worn 

anymore, therefore you do not need to wear them on 

school site.  However, we ask you to remain socially 

distanced where possible.  We are going to keep 

systems in school the same until half term and then we 

will review.  We are still hopeful that we can welcome 

you back into school as we move into the summer 

term. 

School closes for half term next Friday 18th 

February.  Please come to school in your own free 

dress and bring a small chocolate egg in as a 

donation.   

We want to use these for egg hunts and raffles – so 

want every child to be involved so we would like to 

collect as many as possible. 

Many thanks 

 


